Recognise
Respond
Report
Record
Reporting Concerns
Child safeguarding is everyone's responsibility
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All HSE staff have a responsibility to report to
Tusla - Child and Family Agency, when they have reasonable grounds for concern about the
protection or welfare of a child.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Never assume that someone else will report

For more information go online and visit
www.hse.ie/childrenfirst
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